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To Ian Murrey,


My name is Andrew Pasquale and I am a third year computer systems engineering student applying for my final year honours project as the Optical Recognition of Embossed Braille. 


I am extremely interested in this project for a number of reasons. Firstly I am fascinated with the ability of computer systems to use optical recognition for intelligent decision making in the real world and the boundless applications that arise from this. Secondly, fuzzy logic is the key to bestowing computer systems with the intellect and ‘common sense’ required in the human environment and I would like to learn its characteristics and utilise them. And finally the true reason for the development of this project is to give the visually disadvantaged in our community the power to work and learn on a level close to that of the rest of society. Given the just cause of the project I believe it will be easier to work harder on this complex and difficult task to achieve the final result.


I believe the main objective of this project is to further the work you have completed in your thesis and hopefully to achieve a system that is accurate and ergonomic. The following are a list of possible tasks to achieve:

1. To complete the interfacing of the modules to ensure reliable communication and operation.

2. To reduce the number of words required for cell map storage.

3. To introduce linear motion detection to allow back scanning of missed words.

4. To apply fuzzy logic fundamentals for determination of the dot position within a vertical slice to reduce positional errors.

5. To reduce the power consumption of the illumination system as to prolong the life of the battery power source.

I really would be thrilled to receive the optical recognition of embossed braille as my 

final year project and look keenly forward to hearing back from you.

Yours truly,

Andrew Pasquale. 

_________________________ 

